
OCTOBER 2, 2011 
TWENTY-SEVENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

 
 Dear Fellow Parishioners and Brother Knights, Hope you are having a 

great weekend. Our next meeting will be October 5 at 7pm in Columbus 

Hall. We will be busy this month with activities. Coming up first is the 

Tootsie Roll Drive on October 15 and 16. If you can help contact Matt 

Lipparelli. Then on October 22 we are hosting the CADV Chilli Feed 

Bingo Night starting at 6pm in Mater Dei Hall. And on October 23 is the 

Pro Life Breakfast. Then on the 28 we are sponsoring the Nevada Day 

Parade and the 4th Degree will be leading the Parade (Color Guard) This 

year’s theme is Northeastern Nevada Salutes its Hero's. We will not Forget 

2001-2011. We will be Honoring Our First Responders (Police, Sheriffs, 

Fire, Ambulance etc.) as our Grand Marshals. To enter, contact Rose or Jim 

Conner at 738-7991. Also we will be having a Knights pumpkin carving get 

together on the 29th.  Have a great week.   God Bless, Jim Conner, FS 

Ladies Auxiliary 
We had another successful Yard Sale!  We would like to thank everyone 

who donated items to the Ladies Auxiliary Booth, the Knight's of 

Columbus, Sierra, Canyen, & Kayla Sharp, Confirmation Students; Travis 

Baker & his dad (Scott Baker), Thelma Gonzalez, Enerardo Cortes, & 

Alejandro Garcia, all the people & organizations who had other booths, 

Claudia Riordan for her donation, and especially Father Dan & his staff for 

putting up with us.  We hope to see you next year.  God Bless~Rose Conner 
WHY CATHOLIC? 

Why Catholic? Is a program to help adults deepen their Catholic Faith and 

connect their faith to their everyday lives. This year will cover living a 

Christian life. Sign ups will be after the Masses on October 1 and 2. Groups 

will begin October 8 and 9. The cost per year is $10 to pay for the books. 

For more information, please call Cathy at 738-8770. 
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Your prayers are needed for the recovery of the following people.  

 

Olimpia Zataray     Ruth Leniz              Sam Glandon         Cliff Ferry              

Beth Aicher            Helen Anthony       John Urdaneta        Earlene Larsen        

Ilene Gonzales        Vaughn Mueller       Palmira Reyes        Mike Santina          

Luz Herrera             Tristan Killoy           Milad Zayat            Cecile Johnston      

Rose Badra              Mary Damele            Steve Feasel           Ann Chester            

Marilyn Simmons   Rito Cabrales            John Naungayan    Savina Valtierra       

Nestor Vigil 

Patty Sharp   Ted Wilton             Rick Wilton            James Lesar             

Neil Worthington      Lea Carson             DebbieRobinson  Jim Hari 

Darlene Salicchi        Paula Otto 

Please let the parish office know of your loved one’s recovery, so that his/her 

name may be removed from the list. 

 

MANY  THANKS  TO  OUR  ADVERTISERS. We especially thank       GOT 

YA COVERED and DOS AMIGOS.. Please patronize these and all of our 

bulletin advertisers. 

 

  

BAPTISM CLASSES - English Classes - Class I & II will be October 5 and 

October 12 at 6:00pm in Thomas Hall. Spanish Class - Class will be 

September 29 at 6:00pm in Columbus Hall 

WSJ - The Women of Saint Joseph group is accepting nominations for officers.  

If you or someone you know would be willing to serve as secretary, treasurer, 

or president, please submit your nomination to the parish office @ 738-6432 by 

October 10.  Elections will be held during the meeting on October 12.      
Religious Education Teachers for 2011-2012 -Please take a moment to read 

their names and thank them for their service to our parish.  

And a very special thank you to our director - Cathy Higginbotham 

Martha Rivas Marilyn Cosner  Wade Cook Jim Pruitt 

John Krum Mike Andreozzi  Dondi Gill Tess Mueller 

Nicole Sellers P.J. Gloeckner  Stephanie Botsford Kriston Whiteside 

Liz Heath  Mable Kite  Maria Murillo Todd Tognini 

Teresa Nutting Chris McAnany  Pam Junge Victoria Knight 

Debbie Finley Brandy Miller Cat Higginbotham Grace Blair 

Micki Wines Annie Andreozzi Maria Gonzalez Amy Blair 

Tara Sandoval Delmo Andreozzi Lisa Shurtz Allison Klekas 

Cecilia Holguin Yolanda Duran Patty Langer Ray Langer 

Kathleen Garfield Isaac Duran Julie Klekas Chris Langer 

Margo Teague Char Moe Natalie Harden Betsy Sweeney 

Deanna Cunliffe      Charlotte Gloeckner  Richard Gloeckner 

Alfredo Puentes  Mary Ann Martinez Linda Uhlenkot 

 

 

BE PART OF THE CHOIR 

FOR TEO’S ORDINATION AS DEACON 
   We are putting together a choir to sing the Mass for Teo’s ordination as 

deacon on Friday, October 14, at 6:00pm, with Bishop Calvo presiding. Mike 

Polise will lead and play piano as Val with be out of town. 

   We have two rehearsals, on Monday, October 3 and Monday, October 10, at 

6:30pm in the church. 

The choir will sing all the parts of the Mass up to Holy Communion, and then 

the Spanish choir will complete the singing of the Mass. 

   No need to call us, just show up at the rehearsal, and thank you for your 

interest! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Eucharistic Liturgies for the week of 

October 3 
Mon.   Oct.   3  - 12:10pm   + Elaine Santina              - Bing & Dee Massie & 

Family 

Mon.   Oct.   3  -   2:00pm (Manor) COMMUNION SERVICE 

Tues.   Oct.   4  -    NO LITURGY 

Wed.   Oct.   5  - 12:10pm  + Arthur Yanish               - John Pason Family 

Thurs .Oct.   6  - NO LITURGY 
Fri.      Oct.   7 - 12:10pm  + Alice Pattani                  - Bob & Barbara Pattani 

Sat.     Oct.    8  -   5:00pm    FOR THE PARISH 

Sun.    Oct.    9  -   8:00am  + Morris Gallagher          - MaryLou Gallagher & 
Family 

Sun.    Oct.    9 -  10:00am  + Mary Etcheberry          - Pete Laucirica 

Sun. (Spanish)  - 12:00pm  + Glenn Kolbrek               - His Family 

Sun. (Spr.Ck.)  -   4:00pm  + Patsy Pattani                  - Frank & Louise Aguirre 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK OF Sept. 26 
Mon.   Zec 8:1-8      Ps 102:2,16-23      Lk 9:46-50 

Tue.  Zec 8:20-23      Ps 87:1-7      Lk 9:51-56 

Wed. Neh 2:1-8      Ps 137:1-6     Lk 9:57-62 

Thur. Dn 7:9-10,13-14      Ps 138:1-5      Jn 1:47-51 

Fri. Bar 1:15-22       Ps 79:1-5,8-9      Lk 10:13-16 

Sat.   Bar 4:5-12,27-29      Ps 69:33-37      Lk 10:17-24 

Sun. Is 5:1-7    Ps 80:9,12-16,19-20    Phil 4:6-9    Mt 21:33-43 

WEEKLY COLLECTION 

With gratitude for the gifts they have received, our 

parish family and friends have contributed to the Church 

$6,942.38 for September 25, 2011. 



  
P.O. = Parish Office        M.D. = Mater Dei Hall       T.H. = Thomas Hall       Y.R. = Youth Room (basement of M.D.)         C.H. = Columbus Hall (basement of rectory) 

Mon.  Oct.3 

12:10pm -  

LITURGY 
 

2:00pm (Manor) - 

Communion 

Service 
 

2:45pm - Youth 

Rosary in Y.R. 

 

4:30pm - 5:54pm -  

CCD Classes  

 

6:00pm - 8:00pm - 

Spanish 

Confirmation Class 

in T.H. 

 

6:30pm Ordination 

Choir practice in 

Church 
 

Tue.  Oct. 4 

9:30am - Holy 

Family Mother’s 

Group in C.H. 

 

10:30am - 

“Breaking Open 

the Word” - T.H. 

 

4:30pm - 5:54pm 

-  CCD Classes 

 

6:00pm - 

T.O.P.S. in Y.R. 

 

6:30pm - 

R.C.I.A. in C.H. 

 

7:00pm - 6th - 7th 

- 8th grades 

classes  

 
 

Wed.  Oct. 5 

12:10pm - 

LITURGY 
 

1:00 - 8:00pm - 

EUCHARISTIC 

ADORATION 

 

4:30pm - 5:54pm -  

CCD Classes 

 

6:00pm - English 

Baptism I - in T.H. 

 

6:00pm - 8:00pm - 

Spanish 

Charismatic Group  

 

7:00pm - K of C 

meeting in C.H. 
 

Thur.  Oct. 6 

9:30am - 

W.I.N.G.S. in T.H. 

 

 

 

6:00pm - 8:00pm - 

Young Women’s 

Group - Y.R. 

 

6:00pm - Legion 

of Mary in Church 

 

6:00pm - Spanish 

Choir in Church 
 

Fri.  Oct. 7 

8:30am - 10:30am 

- Bazaar 

Workshop in Y.R. 

 

11:00am- AA in 

C.H. 

 

12:10pm - 

LITURGY 
 

6:00pm - G.A. in 

C.H. (934-7297) 

 

7:00pm - Spanish 

Prayer Group in 

Church 
 

Sat.  Oct. 8 

 

10:00am - 

Blessing of the 

Animals in church 

parking lot 

 

 

4:00pm - 

CONFESSIONS 

 

5:00pm - 

LITURGY 
 

 

6:30pm - Spanish 

Choir in Church 
 

Sun. Oct. 9 

“Why Catholic?” 

begins 

 

8:00am - 

LITURGY 
Rosary in T.H. 

 

10:00am - 

CHILDREN’S 

LITURGY 
Rosary in T.H. 

 

11:00am - 1:15pm 

- Confirmation 

Class 

 

12:00am - MISA 

EN ESPANOL 

 

 

3:30pm - Spanish 

Prayer Group in 

C.H. 

 

4:00pm - Spring 

Creek Liturgy 
 

 
 
 

Dear Members of St. Joseph's Parish Community: 

   At the beginning of the New Year we will be changing the way we 

handle weekly contributions for parish support. Rather than receiving your 

offering envelopes through the mail, we will instead give you a book of 

envelopes, which will contain offering envelopes for each Sunday and 

holyday, and other special collections, for the entire year of 2012. Your 

book of envelopes will have a designated number for each family. Your 

donations will be posted to that number, and at the end of the year you will 

receive a statement of your contributions for tax purposes. 

   There are several advantages to the change. First, it will be more cost 

effective. It is expensive to mail the envelopes each month. We are a fluid 

parish, in that we see families come and go all the time, for work reasons. 

Changes of address are an additional expense. Second, my hope is that 

more families will use collection envelopes, from which the majority of 

our income is received. Right now 329 families receive envelopes in the 

mail. We have about 1450 families registered in our parish, so the number 

of envelope users is rather small. For the most part, those who use 

collections envelopes or checks have already decided, in advance, how 

much of their income to tithe to their parish. If we could encourage more 

families to use envelopes, it would really help us to see our weekly giving 

as a sacrificial act of faith and commitment. The new envelope books will 

be distributed toward the end of the year, at all parish Masses, so that will 

give all of our families an opportunity to tithe in this way, rather than 

casual giving during Mass. These days, we are moving more and more 

away from using cash, and instead debit and credit cards are widely used. 

To this extent we also encourage online giving: if you go to our parish web 

page, http//myplace.frontier.com/~stjoech , you can make a secure 

donation to your parish. 

Also, when new families come to register, we can give them a book of 

envelopes, rather than go through the process of putting them on a mailing 

list. We are indeed very blessed to have a very generous parish. In turn, 

your Parish Finance Council makes sure that your money is spent 

prudently. The diocese also monitors the budget of each parish, so that we 

can feel confident that our contributions are handled wisely. Our Finance 

Council meets on a regular basis, to monitor our budget, and to approve 

spending projects. The members - Tom Gust, Barry Lipparelli, Mark Paris, 

Jean Sloan, Annette Mills and Bob Smith - all bring their financial 

expertise to the table, and I am grateful for their commitment. 

 

God bless, Father Dan 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There will be a “Blessing of the Animals” on Saturday, 

October 8 at 10:00am, in the church parking lot. Bring 

your animals, all sizes welcome. 

 

 

 

 

The Women of St. Rose of Lima parish in Reno present “Runway for 

Roses” luncheon and fashion show beginning 12 Noon, Sunday Oct. 16 at 

Atlantis Casino. Tickets are $35. Contact Judi Harris 787-8285 or St. Rose 

church at 851-1874. 

 
th Annual No. Nevada Eucharistic and Marian Conference, October 28-29, 

Immaculate Conception Church in Sparks. For more information go to 

www.adoregod.org or call 287-8113. Pamphlets are located at the back of 

church. 

http://www.adoregod.org/

